2022 MAAC Radio Spectrum report
The Radio Spectrum Committee of MAAC is comprised of 8 members, who all have expertise and knowledge related to the radios we use for Radio Controlled Modelling. 	
The Radio Spectrum Committee of MAAC worked with the Safety advisory group to come up with guidelines for using electronic devices to comply with the newly mandated 700-foot elevation maximum flying for all R.C. Airplanes. 
The Radio Spectrum Committee also worked with the Safety Advisory group for tips on avoiding interference. The Interference Avoidance document is on the MAAC Website on the Radio Spectrum committee’s page.  
The Radio Spectrum Committee is there to help all members with the safe use of their radios. Please do not hesitate to call any member of the committee if you have any concerns or inquires. 
I will continue to let my name stand to be on this committee.
Thank you,
Mark Betuzzi – Radio Spectrum Chairman – MAAC 

